## Lexington Citizen Police Academy

## **Alumni Association**

**September 25, 2013** 

Chief Ronnie Bastin 150 East Main Street Lexington, KY 40507

Dear Chief Bastin,

The Citizen Police Academy Alumni Association has a history of serving as a bridge between the Lexington Division of Police and the Lexington community. It has been an honor for our small volunteer organization to support the varied and impactful efforts taken by you and your department to safeguard the citizens of this city.

It is with this that the CPAAA would like to donate the following items to the Lexington Division of Police with the city's approval. The intended Donations are:

- 1. \$850 from The Corvette Club of the Bluegrass to purchase a vest for the K-9 Unit.
- 2. \$850 from Bates Security in Lexington, Kentucky to purchase a vest for the K-9 Unit.

Please contact the board for additional information. On behalf of the members of the Citizen Police Academy Alumni Association, we thank you and your officers for providing an extraordinary high level of service to this community

Sincerely,

Citizen Police Academy Alumni Association Board (859) 258-3634

